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P.O. Box 108        (Fax) 779­2226
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July 3, 2012

Missouri Public Service Commission
Via electronic filing

RE: Larson vs. Woodland Manor, LLC
WC-2011-0409

Dear Commissioners:

It has just been brought to my attention by Staff Counsel that I erroneously filed 
my Post-trial Brief in the above case yesterday by reply to Ms. Vaught  at the Chief 
Counsel's office.  I had been unexpectedly called to cover a trial in Douglas County, and 
on my return, in the rush of trying to get filed before 5:00 pm yesterday (coupled with my 
inexperience with the EFIS system), I filed in error.  I had asked Ms. Vaught to advise me 
if I needed to do anything further to complete the filing, but because my message was 
sent immediately before close of business, I'm sure she did not have time to advise me 
of my error until this morning.

At any rate, I respectfully request that the Commission grant leave to make this 
late filing of Woodland Manor's Post-trial Brief in the above case, as I believe it will be of 
assistance to the Commission in their review of this matter.  Thank you.

     Sincerely,

/s/

Gregory R. Gibson

cc: all parties by EFIS


